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ABSTRACT:  

Micah will be discussing her experience in the Undergraduate Capstone Open 

Source Program. She will be talking about how UCOSP is a good entry point into 

open-source software development for university students as well as why getting 

involved in open-source is an important skill to have. In particular, she will be 

outlining her experience working on Mozilla's Firefox Developer tools and the 

software engineering tools/practices she needed to employ with her team in order 

to become successful. 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

What is UCOSP?  Every Fall and Spring semester, this applied studies course 

is available to senior undergraduate students in Computer Science. UCOSP is 

about real distributed software development in a production environment. 


